BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:00 a.m., March 19, 2014

Harvest Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m.
Minutes read and approved with no changes
Treasurer's Report:  checking account - $6,960.96; savings account - $6,299. 87.   

Refreshments:  Shari Griswold and Nancy Sundal were thanked for providing refreshments.
Membership Directories were available at the meeting.
Board Nominating Committee:  Mitzi Babb opened discussion about open board position by inviting current and previous board members to discuss why they decided to serve and what were some of the benefits of that service.  Some ideas shared were:

· Building and expanding friendships with BAMTA members

· Learning more about programs and activities sponsored by BAMTA

· Student referrals are made when teachers know each other better.

· Self-development - leadership skills

· President's job is busy but very satisfying.  President receives a $500.00 stipend to attend both national and state conferences.
· Service on the board is gratifying and it was recognized that BAMTA thrives on its many volunteers.

· "It was my turn."  Member felt serving on the board is a shared experience.

· Board members can reserve recital spots earlier than general membership.

· Serving on the board is a great way to earn national certification points.

Open board positions:  president, president elect, newsletter editor and 4th vice president (student activities).  If you are interested in serving please contact Mitzi Babb - mitzi@thebabbs.com
Achievement Day and Rising Stars 2014:  
· Information on Achievement Day (May 10) and Rising Stars was passed around to the general membership.  
· Forms are also available on CSMTA website.
· A new chair is needed for 2015 Achievement Day as Harumi Tabler is resigning after this year.
Other Announcements:  

· Richard Capp is recovering from back surgery.  Action:  Karen Ziegler and Michele Wooten will coordinate sending Richard edible basket items and card to cheer him in his recovery.  Decision: A $75.00 check was given to Michele Wooten to cover the expense 03-19-14 #1.
· A link to an article on Christopher 'Kit' Taylor from Boulder can be found at:  http://onwisconsin.uwalumni.com/features/the-frankenpianist/
· Carol Wickham Revier will be attending this year's national conference in Chicago.
· Barb Grout taught everyone the cup dance intended for the BAMTA "flashmob" being planned.

· Program today is "Hero Music" by Betty Metzger

Meeting Adjourned:  9:49 a.m.

